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Mr. Julian Rowa 

Doctoral Candidate  

University of Liverpool 

Liverpool L69 3BX, United Kingdom 

 

Dear Mr. Rowa, 

 

RE: LETTER OF INTRODUCTION – MR. SYLVANCE MBOHA  

 

Greetings. This is an introduction letter for the above named person, a consultant who is currently 

engaged in the appraisal of one of the University’s programs.  

He has been contracted to develop and execute a needs assessment for the review of the Master of 

Arts in Leadership (MAL) Curriculum; and submit a report on the same by February 2020. This 

exercise is expected to guide the direction of the program in response to current trends within the 

marketplace.  

As an industry leader with a track record of insight into the corporate sector, we have selected you 

as one of the key informants whose opinion we value for this process. We therefore kindly request 

that you allow him to conduct an interview with you for the above purpose.  

For further clarification, kindly contact Dr. Truphena Oduol, Head of Leadership Department via 

email on: dept.leadership@pacuniversity.ac.ke.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Prof. Dionysious Kihika Kiambi 

DVC – Academic Affairs 

Pan Africa Christian University 
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